
ANNUAL REPORT 
MAY 2013 - MAY 2014 

 

 Councillor Rob Gough  

ADDRESS:  1 James Street   TELEPHONE: 02920 867982 

  Llanbradach 

  Caerphilly 

  CF83 3LJ 

 

EMAIL ADDRESS: robgough@caerphilly.gov.uk 

 

ELECTORAL WARD:  Llanbradach 

 

PARTY: Plaid Cymru 

 

PROFILE:  

Chairman of Community Centre Management Committee. 

 

COUNCIL COMMITTEES  

Council 

Regeneration and Environment Scrutiny Committee 

Planning Committee 

Investigating and Disciplinary Committee 

 

SUBCOMMITTEES/WORKING PARTIES/PANELS 

Grants to the Voluntary Sector Panel 

Voluntary Sector Sub-Committee 

 

SCHOOL GOVERNING BODY  

Coed y Brain  Junior School  

 

ATTENDANCE 

From May 2013 to May 2014 my attendance at Council meetings was as follows: 

Meeting      No. Attended  No. Held 



Council 8 9  

Regeneration and Environment 7 8   

Planning 10 12   

 

TRAINING AND DEVELOPMENT 

 

I undertook the following training and development seminars and courses: - 

 

Assertiveness      Planning (PINS Presentation) 

Planning (The Planning Bill)    E Voting 

Common Housing Register 

 

CONSTITUENCY ACTIVITY 

 

I do not hold surgeries my constituents prefer to contact me by telephone and email. Also as 

I have lived in the village all my life and am known to a lot of business people residents tend 

to leave messages in the local Newsagents. I also pick up residents issues from attending 

the village partnership meetings. 

 

Some examples of constituency activities are below: 

 

Dealing with complaints from residents regarding School Street Flats. 

Working with residents in registering a footpath from Graddfa Road to Coedybrain. 

Liaising with residents and officers regarding the continuous fly tipping at Rees Terrace rear 

lane.  Working with Councillor Mann, Community Councillor Carol Hopkins, our Assembly 

Member, Officers of United Welsh Housing, Anuerin Bevan Health Board and Caerphilly 

County Borough Council to deliver a new Health Centre in Llanbradach. 

 

Worked with Officers on a planting scheme on Morgan Street Plateau. 

 

Helped with the drafting and delivery of several newsletters to keep residents information. 

 

Although I am not a full member of the Community Centre Management Committee I still 

help with projects and some fund raising. 

As well as being a member of the Governing Body of Coedybrain Junior School, I am also 

on two sub committees. 

I regularly liaise with the Community Safety Warden on issues relating to Llanbradach. 

 

I have worked Officers of Caerphilly County Borough Council to have repairs carried out on 

the footbridge in Tynygraig Terrace on several occasions.  I have also questioned the quality 

of materials used for repairs to the bridge. 

I am still involved with the Christmas Activities held by the Community Council 


